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 April 16, 2024  

ERRATA TO NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 
(Set for Tuesday, April 30, 2024, at 1 p.m. until 4 p.m.) 

 
Phone: (253) 215-8782 • Meeting ID: 859 0226 3842# • Passcode: 896593# 

Zoom: Click here to join meeting 
 

Re:  Commission proceeding to develop a policy statement to address the application of equity 
and justice in Commission and regulated company processes and decisions, 
Docket A-230217. 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On April 5, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 
a Notice of Workshop (Notice). The third paragraph of the Notice incorrectly states the scheduled 
time of the workshop as 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
The paragraph is hereby corrected to read as follows: 
 

To continue its evaluation of procedural justice, the Commission will convene a 
workshop on Tuesday, April 30, 2024, from 1 p.m. until 4 p.m., to discuss selected topics 
and other procedural justice issues. This workshop will be hosted in a hybrid setting, with 
in-person and virtual-access capabilities.  

 
 
 

JEFF KILLIP 
Executive Director and Secretary 
 

https://utc-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/85902263842?pwd=gaUr2ehqzdKpP0D8UDOTdb85eIaUZs.1
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